
 
                                                                                                                                                                             

  
 

 

 

PRESS Statement 

 

Doha, Qatar – 4 May 2017 – "Recently, various international media outlets have incorrectly reported that 

Al-Faisal Holdings or Al-Rayyan Tourism Investment Company (“ARTIC”) were involved in hosting a 

political event at the Rotana City Center hotel in Doha which ARTIC owns and is managed by Rotana. We 

regret the incorrect facts about Al Faisal Holdings and ARTIC included in such reports and reject any 

allegations that Al Faisal Holdings or ARTIC had any knowledge of the matters referenced in the reports. 

The meeting referenced in the reports never took place at our property. Our hotel properties, including 

the Rotana City Center Doha are managed and operated independently by renowned international 

operators, under commercial agreements and in accordance with international best standards for the 

hospitality industry." 

 

 

For further enquiries, please contact: 

Al Faisal Holding  +974 4422 3888 pr@alfaisalholding.com 

Arwa Goussous – Corporate 
Communications Manager 

+974 5513 9539 Arwa.goussous@artic.com.qa 

 


